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Comments: Mt Taylor &amp; zunis

 

Contrary to grants mayor Martin hicks statement that all grants 

residents are against this plan, I for one am not. I am am a life long 

hunters in these mt s and a rancher. We need to protect and preserve 

these areas. The abuse of the areas with atv, utv, motor cycles and 

trucks is inexcusable. Only roads maintained in some form by the forest 

service should be open for traffic. Areas could be set aside for 

4wheeling. People have always had access to all of these areas, use your 

feet.

 

The laws on driving off roads need to be inforced and prosecuted.

 

Thank you

 


